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Dear Sir/Madam
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13 April 2012

Modification of Part 3A Development for 14−18 Boondah Road, Warriewood

l refer to your letter dated 13 March 2012 seeking key issue and assessment
requirements regarding bush fire protection for the above mentioned Part 3A
Development in accordance with section 75W of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979.

The Service has reviewed the plans and documents received for the proposal and
subsequently raise no concerns or issues in relation to bush fire subject to compliance
with previous advice dated 25 May 2010.

Should you have any further enquiries regarding this matter please contact Ms Merryn
Spray on 8677 7970.

Yours sincerely

Mark Hawkins
A/Team Leader, Development Assessment

Department of Planning
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